STANFORD UNIVERSITY STANFORD, CALIFORNIA 94305

Building 1, Rm. 1B OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

July 22, 1974

Dear Dr. Hector Garcia:

Because of the past opportunities I've had in working with you I thought I would send you information concerning my new position at Stanford University. As of July 15th, 1974 I was appointed Assistant to the President and Provost for Chicano Affairs. The position promises to be a challenging advocacy role and I look forward to continued communication with you.

There are some valuable resource materials that this office has produced. Among them are: a nationwide list of Chicano Ph.d.s (over 500 individuals and discipline areas are listed), a list of contacts in the California Universities and Colleges, "Chicanismo"—the Stanford Chicano Community newspaper, "Miquiztli"—a Chicano literary journal, The Mexican American, an annotated bibliography, "Imagenes de la Chicana"—Chicana literary journal and "Atisbos"—a nationwide graduate research journal. Should you be interested in any of these works, please write and I'll have the information sent to you.

Once again, I anticipate continued communication with you and wish you success in your endeavors.

Sinceramente,

Cecilia

Cecilia Preciado-Burciaga Assistant to the President and Provost for Chicano Affairs

тj